SUPREME ADMINISTRATION OF GREEK CIVIL SERVANTS TRADE UNIONS

2 Psylla str.-Philellinon 105 57 Athens-Greece tel: 0030 2103246109 0030213 16 16 948 fax: 0030 2103246165 e-mail: adedyed@adedy.gr

Athens, 11 December 2008

To

President and General Secretary of CGIL

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of ADEDY and the workers of Hellenic public sector, we would like to express our full support and solidarity with the members of CGIL who have announced a general strike on 12 December 2008.

The most of European countries face the neoliberal policies imposed by the governments and have an impact to the employment, the working conditions, the salaries, the provided services. These policies aim to reduce the income of the workers and promote the precarity with serious repercussions on the public services.

We have to fight against these challenges which downgrade the dignity of working life. We have to defend the quality public services which correspond to the needs of the population, are accessible to all the citizens and are based on public employment.

We wish full success to your strike

In Solidarity

The President The General secretary

Spyros Papaspyros Ilias Iliopoulos